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Theresa Morgan called the meeting to order at 11:01. She introduced the officers and the 
Executive Committee.   
 
Jim Harlan discussed the makeup of the negotiation committee and team. He shared that we have 
some openings on the committee if anyone is interested.  We will exchange issues with the board 
on Dec. 15th and set dates for negotiations. 
 
Theresa asked everyone to watch what is posted on Social Media. Anything that could be 
considered derogatory to the school can be detrimental to your position.  Also, please note that 
dress code has changed and it is expected for staff to check students regularly. Those in 1st and 
4/5 will be held more accountable and could be written up.  Administration are planning on doing 
drop bys to check on students.  And staff, please remember to dress business casual. 
 
Liala talked to staff about the importance of our membership and what being a member can do for 
you. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 11:30am 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale Tackett 
 
 


